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North Central District Health Department will be resuming COVID-19 testing starting July 16, 2020. 
 
 
Shelby County, KY - North Central District Health Department will resume Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19), 

testing starting July 16, 2020, by APPOINTMENT ONLY. Testing will be ongoing weekly and will take place in 
Henry, Shelby, Spencer, and Trimble Counties.  Anyone who resides or works in Henry, Shelby, Spencer, and 
Trimble County can be tested. 
 
To make an appointment call your local health department: 
 

• Henry County 
o (502) 845-2882 

• Shelby County 
o (502) 633-1231 

• Spencer County 
o (502) 477-8146 

• Trimble County  
o (502) 255-7701 

 

 

 For additional information please contact Tony Millet at (502) 221-1795 or www.ncdhd.com 
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